
From: Ellingson, Susan  

Sent: Sunday, June 12, 2011 11:15 AM 
To: Subeck, Lisa; Verveer, Mike; Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva; Schauf, Mary; 'tfarley@thinklaughlive.com'; 

'tlc@mailbag.com'; David Hart; 'allenarntsen@gmail.com'; 'pambean@charter.net'; 
'ajbuerosse@gmail.com' 

Cc: 'Jim Schutz'; Woulf, Mark; Christianson, Eric; jonstandridge@sbcglobal.net 

Subject: Support for Open Pantry renewal - July 20 

 

To the ALRC— 
 
Open Pantry at 1401 Regent St missed the deadline for renewing their liquor 
license.  They have now reapplied.  You are scheduled to hear it on July 20. 
 
The Open Pantry at 1401 Regent St has been operating in this manner for a number 
of years.  There have been no complaints from neighbors that I have heard.  I 
discussed this with the Vilas Neighborhood Assn board and they, too, have heard no 
complaints. 
 
I support the renewal of the Open Pantry license for this location. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Sue Ellingson 
....................................................... 
Sue Ellingson, Alder 
City of Madison, District 13 
District13@CityofMadison.com 
259-1824 
 
 


